
 
Kids Helping Kids Campaign 
Niagara Catholic’s 26th Annual Kids Helping Kids fundraiser will take 
place from February 12-23. This year’s event will jointly support the 
Niagara Children’s Centre, as well as the Niagara Foundation for 
Catholic Education. Kids Helping Kids is a fun, informal fundraiser, 
which supports these causes through paid participation in events such as 
Jersey Day, Hat Day and Crazy Hair Day. Donations to the Kids Helping 
Kids fundraiser can be made in School Cash Online. For further 
information about the Niagara Foundation for Catholic Education, please 
contact Jim Marino, at 905.735.0240 ext. 210 or jim.marino@nfce.org. 
 
Valentine’s Day Activities 
Our Student Council will be selling Valentine Candy Grams for $1 from  Monday, February 5 
until Tuesday, February 13. All proceeds from the Candy Grams will be going towards the 
Kids Helping Kids fundraiser. Candy Grams will be delivered on February 15. Thank you in 
advance for your continued support! Students are welcome to come to school dressed in red 
and white on February 13, as February 14 is the solemn feast of Ash Wednesday. Students 
may bring Valentines to share with their class on the 13th, but please do not bring any food 
items to share with other students. Students will be receiving pancakes on the 13th as well in 
celebration of Shrove Tuesday. 
 
Report Cards 
Term 1 Report Cards will be available through the parent portal on Tuesday, February 13th.  
Paper copies of the report cards will also be sent home on the 13th. Please 
review the contents of the report card with your child, highlighting their 
strengths and indicating areas where they need to improve.  Although there is 
no designated day for report card interviews, you are encouraged to contact 
your child’s teacher to set up a mutually convenient time to discuss your child’s 
progress via phone or video meeting.  
 
Catholic School Council 
Our Catholic School Council continues to work hard to promote students achievement at St. Alfred. 
During the month of February, they are running the Cobs Bread fundraiser. Thank you in advance for 
your generosity in supporting this event! 
 
Registration 
Just a reminder that students are able to register for school at any time during the school 
year. We are having an Open House for Kindergarten Registration on Wednesday, February 
7 from 9AM to 6 PM.  If you know of anyone who has a child born in 2020 who is ready to 
attend school in September 2024, please encourage them to attend our open house! You can 
always register online at niagaracatholic.ca! 
 
Vision Screening 
Please note that we are excited to have a vision screening clinic coming to St. Alfred from February 6-
8. As a reminder, if your child does wear glasses, please have them bring their glasses to the screener. 
All of the services are free, and we look forward to helping some of our students see better! 

 
 


